Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Mike Stubblefield <mike@rthicksconsult.com>

Sent: Monday, February 6, 2017 1:56 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; ‘Michael Barrett'; 'Jerry Smith’; ‘Randall Hicks'; 'Kristin Pope'
Subject: Lime Rock Resources II-A LP ASAU 150 Trunk line release monitor well installation 2-RP 3893

Dear Mike Bratcher,

R.T. Hicks Consultants is sending notice for the drilling at Lime Rock Resources II-A, LP ASAU 150 Trunk line release site.
On Wednesday 2/8/2017 Atkins Engineering will be on site at the ASAU 149 Trunk line release site with an air rotary rig.
We will start with the install of a vapor extraction well and on Thursday the Monitor well will be drilled. Please contact
me if further information is required.

Sincerely,

Mike Stubblefield
RT Hicks Consultants
Cell: 575-365-5034



